
Submitter: Tony Vrell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

I am a life long democrat and support most measures but this, this is ridiculous. 

Another reason for people to leave the state. Or are they just attempting make people 

leave to house the homeless situation which is out of control? 


